
Welcome back! 

This week we have seen the implementation of School Streets, 

much to the delight of many. The first week of the trial has gone  

really well. Some year 6 pupils have written to local residents 

thanking them for their support and reminding them that they may 

still have access to the road during this time. I ask that you all     

remain aware of this, at times, residential access will be required, 

despite most residents not using their vehicles during this time of 

day. 

I would like to extend our gratitude to the FAB representatives who 

create our wonderful newsletters. A lot of time and effort is going  

into maintaining our fundraising and sharing the information in the 

Newsletters, so thank you. 

This week we launched our new website, I do hope you have all 

had a look. We are working hard to ensure the information is up to 

date, relevant  and easily accessible to support the challenges we 

are all facing. 

In due course, you will receive a Partnership Newsletter to keep 

you informed on how that is going and the opportunities working in        

a partnership is presenting for our community. Keep an eye out for 

it. 

We are aware of the challenges many of you will be facing as a  

result of the latest lockdown measures imposed by the government. 

The silver lining being, we remain open for our children including 

our after school provision, so, business as usual! 

Have a lovely weekend, enjoy the rest of the Buzz !           

Ms A. Parker 

Lead Headteacher 

Friday, 6th November 2020 

SCHOOL STREETS CLOSURE 

7.45am - 9.15am  

2.15pm —3.45pm 



Friday 17th July 2020 

Upcoming Parent Workshops 

This term, there will be parent workshops for Humanities, 
English, Maths and Science.  These will take place, virtually, 
after school.  We hope that you will be able to attend. 

 

The dates, times and links will be sent out early next week. 

The British Gymnastics Association have informed 
J’amies Gymnastics that they are unable to continue 
during the lockdown.  

They are hoping to return once lockdown is over on  
Saturday 5th December.  

Bikeability Yrs 5 & 6 

From 9th to 13th November, Level 1 and 2 Bikeability    

training will be available for children in years 5 and 6. If you 

are interested in your child gaining this qualification and   

experience, please ensure you fill in the form that was sent 

to you on Monday, 19th October and  return it as soon as 

possible. Remember to check your inbox before requesting 

another form. 

 

Attendance Winners 

Key Stage One 

Class 2W with 100% attendance  

Key Stage Two 

Class 5F with 100% attendance  

Class 5H with 100% attendance  

 

Well done! 

Digital Reading We are seeing that a significant number 

of families have not logged into our digital reading re-

sources. Please check your email inbox or child/ren’s bag for 

your login details.         EYFS & KS1 

Reading– Oxford Reading Buddy 

Phonics– Reading with phonics 

KS2 

Reading– Big Cat Collins 

UKS2 

Children in year 6 had their Art day on Tuesday and 
produced these wonderful Sgraffito pieces of work. We 
took our inspiration from the people of the Surma tribe 
who live in Ethiopia. 
 
Year 5 started the term by writing a letter from Bess to 
the highwayman - they thoroughly enjoyed being back 
and were engrossed in the task.  



Important Dates For Your Diary 

Y5 & Y6 Bikeability 

Monday 9th November– Friday 13th November 

Children in Need 

 13th November 

Virtual Open Day for Prospective Parents 

 Monday, 16th November, 5.00pm 

End of Term  

Wednesday, 16th December 1.15pm/1.30pm 

 

www.bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk 

Join us on Twitter 

@bonnevilleps 

 

 

Friday 17th July 2020 

FAB Have you seen the latest FAB Newsletter sent out this week? If not your missing out, so check your inbox.                    

FUNDRAISING THIS YEAR WILL BE VITAL 

Donations may be eligible for gift aid – please 

email fab.treasurer01@gmail.com for a gift aid form and return the 

completed form via email to allow gift aid to be claimed.  

Festive scavenger hunt- help needed please.  

FAB are putting together a fun, COVID safe activity to do with your children 

over the festive period. It should provide some festive entertainment and exer-

cise, as well as raise funds for the school. We need families who are willing to 

have their house marked on the trail map and to display some Christmas dec-

orations at the front of their house. The children will be looking for an item 

hung on your front gate / D&G board (basically near the street), that we will deliver to you prior to the event. Houses will need to be 

decorated by 12th December. 

If you are willing to add some festive sparkle to your house, please could you reply to your class rep, with your address.  

 

School Meals 

Remember to pre
-book your meal 
on Sco-pay. 

Monday 

Halal 

 

Thursday 

Vegetarian 

 

Friday 

Fish 

Weekly Parent Catch-up 

Meetings 

You should have received your year 
group invitation and link to the meeting 

by email last term. 

Nursery Fridays at 9.45am 

Reception Wednesdays at 9.45am 

Year 1 Thursdays 4.30pm 

Year 2 Tuesdays at 4pm 

Year 3 Fridays at 2pm 

Year 4 Thursday at 4pm 

Year 5 Tuesdays at 11am 

Year 6 Thursdays at 12.30pm 

Year 4 Role Play 

Leo was the Senior Legionary leading his soldiers using  

Latin commands.  

The Value for November is Simplicity 

mailto:fab.treasurer01@gmail.com

